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This Week at Wheatfield 

Welcome back, everyone – I hope you had a really relaxing half-term break. We have another busy term 

ahead with lots of exciting activities and learning planned. We look forward to sharing this with you at our 

upcoming parents’ evenings (see dates section for details).  

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

Grounds Day – tomorrow (10am – 1pm) 

A reminder that we have a Grounds Day running 

tomorrow. If you haven’t attended one before 

then you are very welcome to come along – 

there’s no need to book – just drop in. In return 

for lending a helping hand to the school, you’ll get 

a cuppa and a hot dog (and children will get to 

toast marshmallows on a camp fire). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many of you will have spotted the new fence that 

adds a significant extension to our Wild Wood 

area. There’s plenty of clearing to do in this space 

tomorrow (and the weeks ahead).  

 

Year 2 History Fact Hunt 

On Tuesday Year 2 introduced our new history 

topic, where we are learning about Neil 

Armstrong, by going on a fact hunt around the 

school grounds. We were given snapshots of parts 

of the school grounds and told that there were 

facts about Neil Armstrong hidden in each 

location. We used our problem solving and 

detective skills to find the different places and fill 

in 10 facts about Neil Armstrong. We really 

impressed our teachers with our collaborative 

skills as we worked so well with our partners. 

 

   

 

 

Children are invited to come to school wearing a 

tracksuit (or warm PE kit that they can wear 

outside) on Friday 13th March. We are suggesting 

a £1 donation to Sport Relief for this privilege 

PAID VIA PARENTPAY. During the day, children 

will take part in several sport related challenges 

(weather dependent) to mark this occasion.  

British Science Week  

We will be marking British Science 

Week the week beginning Monday 

9th March.  
 

This year’s theme is ‘our diverse planet’ and many 

year groups will be linking this to other areas of 

the curriculum for the term. In addition, every 

class will be exploring the same question: ‘do 

larger hands pick up more cubes?’ They may even 

draft in a few parent volunteers to test their 

theories! 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.comicrelief.com%2Fpress-releases%2Fmongolia-replaced-namibia%2F&psig=AOvVaw1izF1QqLbExv0rICvulZKI&ust=1582879218398000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCMiztuCq8ecCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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Dates for Term 4 (new dates are highlighted) 
Date Event 

Thursday 5th March World Book Day / Book at Bedtime (5.15 – 6.00pm) 

Monday 16th March @ 4pm Year 2 SATs meeting (in the classrooms) – Year 2 families only 

Tuesday 17th March Movie Night for Years 4, 5 & 6 – details to follow 

Monday 23rd March @ 3pm Year 4 brass assembly – Year 4 families are welcome to attend 

Friday 27th March @ 9.15am Year 3 assembly – Year 3 families welcome to attend 

Monday 30th March @ 3.45pm Year 6 SATs meeting in the hall (Year 6 families only) 

Tuesday 31st March (until 7pm) 

Wednesday 1st April (until 6pm) 

Parents’ evenings for Reception to Year 5 (not Year 6) – the online booking system 

will open on Friday 20th March @ 6.00pm 

Thursday 2nd April Term 4 ends 

Friday 3rd April INSET Day – school closed to children 

 

School Values Award:  Choose Respect  –  Take Responsibility  –  Show Resilience 
This term’s value is ‘respect’. This week’s theme is ‘respect and kindness in the lunch hall’.  

This week’s challenge is to ‘say please and thank you to people who help you’.  
 

 Our award goes to …   Our award goes to … 

RC Miro Lily  RM Aaradhya Seth 

1B Summer Jemma  1E Alex Evan 

2D Leonardo Taheem  2M Olivia Pippa 

3B Poppy Emilly  3G Leo Daniel 

4L Kyla Rohan  4M Ethan Holly 

5D Benjamin Lily  5E Tyler Archie 

6G Daniel Alex  6W Luca Caitlin 

 

World Book Day 

Next week, to celebrate 

World Book Day, every class 

will be completing book-

based activities based on 

the book ‘Look Up!’ by 

Nathan Bryon. 

 

We are also encouraging children to bring in a 

favourite book to share with their class (please 

label these).  

Finally, we hope that lots of you are able to come 

back for Book at Bedtime (5.15 – 6.00m) – 

remember a mug for your hot chocolate! A 

separate letter (and return slip) has been sent 

home about this event.  

Movie Night (Years 4 – 6) 

Tickets are now on sale via School Gateway … 

Year 6 SATs Meeting – Monday 30th March 

Year 6 teachers will be holding a meeting to talk 

about the SATs (national tests) the children will be 

sitting in May. This will start at 3.45pm in the 

school hall – please do your best to attend.  
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